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I	have	been	hunting	in	ND	for	30	plus	years	and	we	have	been	through	many	shifts	
in	hunting	deer.	I	enjoy	the	sport	of	bow	hunting	and	rifle	hunting	of	deer.	I	think	
the	ND	Game	and	Fish	do	a	wonderful	job	protecting	our	resource.	I	oppose	any	bill	
that	strips	them	of	power	to	regulate	or	protect	our	deer	herd.		
	
Those	people	who	are	upset	with	baiting,	have	lost	no	hunting	privileges,	they	still	
are	able	to	chase	deer.	Times	and	tools	change,	many	states	are	making	cellular	trail	
cameras	illegal.		
	
ND	Game	and	Fish	is	tasked	with	protecting	our	wildlife.	If	we	take	away	this	tool,	
what	will	be	next?	No	limits	on	pheasants,	how	inconvenient	for	hunters.	Maybe	
everyone	should	get	an	elk	tag	every	year.		
	
This	bill	is	not	good	for	North	Dakota	
	
Brad	Hoffarth	
Minot	ND.		


